

Midnight Sun Family Learning Center Newsletter

Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning

October 19, 2017

Dates to Remember

Oct. 19 APC 6:00

Oct. 21 Halloween Carnival Noon-4

Oct. 27 Box Tops Due

Oct. 30 No School PD

Oct. 31 Parent Teacher Conferences

Phone Numbers:

Mrs. Allen -376 -6772

Mrs. Marsh-357-6455

Ms. Moses - 357-6462

Mr. Sidelinger – 376-6776

Mrs. Darnell – 357-4844

Mrs. MacDonald – 373-6774

Mrs. Olsen – 357-6772

Mrs. Tro. – 357-3733

Mrs. Cassidy -357-6784

October APC Meeting

The October APC Meeting will be October 19 at 6:00 P.M.

Box Tops

The last day to turn in Box Tops for this collection is October 27.

Science Fair

November 9, 2017

Parent Volunteer Notebooks

Please make sure you sign in on the page with YOUR last name in the parent volunteer notebooks. Also, please remember to sign-out when you leave.

Cake Decorating Contest

Cakes for the Cake Decorating Contest can be dropped off on the stage tomorrow morning.

Northern Lights Coupon Books

The order forms for the Northern Lights Coupon Books are attached to today's newsletter. This year we are only selling the books by pre-paid orders. We had problems last year with people not returning/and or paying for the books.

This is a great fundraiser. A portion of each book sold goes to the school and the rest of the funds goes to your child's classroom.

The first Northern Lights
Coupon Books will be sent
home tomorrow. I can only
get a limited number at a
time. It's first come, first
serve. I will be getting a
second set next Tuesday. If
you don't get your order
filled tomorrow, you will
get the books next
Wednesday.

Halloween Carnival

Saturday Noon to 4:00 Hope to see you there!

Fun Fundraisers

Mrs. MacDonald's Class is selling concessions during the home basketball games to earn money for the class field trips.

Mrs. Tro.'s Class is doing a Times Three Book party beginning tomorrow. Students in Mrs. Tro.'s class will have books and order forms for Pampered Chef, Thirty-One, and Tupperware. If you'd love to order from any of these great companies please see Mrs. Tro. or one of her students. Sales will range from 10 days to two weeks depending on the company. This is a great way to purchase some Christmas gift!

Head Lice

Sadly a couple of cases of head lice have found their way to Midnight Sun Families. Some ways you can fight off these annoying critters is to put your child's coat and hat in the dryer each night for 30 minutes. We also ask all students to take home their coats each night so the bugs don't migrate around the building. Finally, please have the discussion with your child about not sharing hats.

Student Pick Up

Please make sure you either send a note or text your child's teacher if someone else is picking up your child. It is really important that you make contact with us and let us know who and what type of car the person is driving. We have had some interesting incidents the last couple weeks because we had no idea that a child was to ride with someone else. It is NOT enough to have written a name on the authorized pick-up form. We have to know when these change in pick-ups occur. If it is going to be a weekly thing, say every Friday, then you can let us know that. This is important for your child's safety.

Newsletter Drawing

One ticket per week, per child.	
Newsletter Drawing Ticket 10/19/17 Student's Name:	
Grade: Teacher: Parent's Signature:	